
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Port-au-Prince, September 24 2010 

 

 

Mr. David Baumgarten, Founder 

Donations for Haiti Organization 

843 Clemont Drive 

Atlanta, GA 30306 

 

Dear Mr. Baumgarten,  

I want to personally thank you for the efforts Donations for Haiti has made in 

contributing to our country. The supplies that your organization has brought to Port au Prince 

have made great strides in caring for the basic needs of our people. We are grateful and inspired 

by the collections that have gotten to the right people and distributed through our churches. 

  Together with Transform Haiti and the City of Atlanta we have committed to building a 

new educational facility as the start in bringing over one million homeless boys and girls 

towards the training they will need to help future generations grow to become leaders of our 

country. 

  Some successes have been won since the earthquake, however, as you know, 

educational materials and buildings have mostly been destroyed and the situation is still quite 

terrible.  

 It is time to make even bolder requests of the world community and so I am asking you 

to double your efforts.  

Please do what you can to gather school supplies now, so that as our children sit down 

to study they have tools to win and grow.  

 Gratefully,  

  

Jean-Yves Jason 

 

 

 

 
 
With Best Wishes 

 

 

 


